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Dates for your Diary 

 
Friday 11th December 

Last day to purchase FONV 

‘Christmas Squares’ 

 
Monday 14th December 

Dead line to purchase 

FONV Hamper Raffle Tickets 

(morning deadline) 

 
Monday 14th December 

FONV Hamper Raffle draw 

 
Wednesday 16th December 

School Christmas Dinner 
 

Thursday 17th December 

Last Day of Autumn term 
 

Tuesday 5th January 

First day of Spring Term 
 

Friday 15th January 

Closing Date for Reception 

2021 Applications 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 7th December 2020 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins   Skylarks         Ella                    

Wrens    Swallows       Mohammed                 

Puffins   Benjamin Swifts             Ilinca-Andreea              

Cuckoos  Jay Doves                                

Nightingales Daisy Owls              Zack                

   Ravens          Ihsan                      

Latest News! 
 

Staffing 

We are sad to be losing 

Mrs. Sellars at the end of 

term. Some of you are 

aware that she is 

moving to Cambs. and 

the daily journey will not 

be feasible. Mrs. 

Pearson is increasing 

her time in class and 

sharing the role with 

Mrs. Hedges in the New 

Year. We are pleased 

to say the Mrs. Sellars 

will continue to support 

the school in her role as 

governor until the end 

of her current term of 

office. 

 

  
 

Be prepared 
 

We’re hoping that no-one 

has to self-isolate as we 

approach Christmas, but 

despite everyone’s efforts it is 

a possibility. Anyone asked 

to self-isolate from this point 

will inevitably miss the end of 

term, but work will be 

provided until Thursday 17th 

December.  Thank you for 

your support and 

understanding throughout. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 100.00% 
Wrens  98.18% 

Puffins   97.22% 
Cuckoos  96.55% 

Nightingales 98.33% 
Skylarks 98.67% 
Swallows 98.65% 

Swifts 100.00% 
Doves 100.00% 

Owls 96.48% 
Ravens 97.00% 
 

School 98.07% 
 

Well done Doves, Swifts 

and Robins! 

Reminders: 
 

• School start times change on 

Monday 14th December. There 

will be 5 minute windows: 

8:45-8:50, 8:50-8:55 and 

8:55-9:00. Please don’t arrive 

early and wait outside the 

gate, as the area will become 

busier. Social distancing still 

applies and keep your 

children by your side. 


